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Enjoy your club facilities and keep potting.              Regards Robert Cullen 0411 968 853 
 

  October 2017 NEWSLETTER 
OLD NEWS:   

 The Pit Firing at Raye Batham's house was cancelled due to the fire ban. 
 The Raku firing was an excellent opportunity for members to experiment with different firing techniques.    

 Jana Workshop was well attended with all participants producing fantastic work.  
Huge thank you to Jana for an interesting and informative workshop.  

 An exhibition of these works is planned for February 2018 in Warwick Art Gallery New Art Space  

 Rodeo markets were a huge success, Big thanks to Sue Creed and her helpers  

 I hope you saw the Potters Float in parade check out our Facebook Page for pictures 
Thank you to those creative helpers who dressed our float. 

 Thank you to everyone who helped mark out sites in the park, assisted with Craft Market in the early 
hours of Saturday and were on hand throughout the day 

COMING EVENTS:      
 New coverings for our gallery will be finalized over the Christmas holiday season. 

 Dianne Peach workshops on the 11th and 12th of November. $50 for members and $60 for non-
members.  Name on blackboard or call 0411335193 or email info@potters.org.au 

 Xmas Shop will be held at the gallery, dates to be decided 

 Xmas Party will be held at Andy and Penny King’s house on the 2nd of December.  

 POP UP SHOP 1st December to 11th December 

 We have been offered a space at the bottom escalator near car park by Rose City Centre 
Management… Space is limited but the location is perfect for selling your original 
handmade artwork and promoting our Groups. 
   To participate:   You will need to roster on for one day(minimum) at Pop up Shop.  
Be a financial member of the Warwick Potters, Artists or Lapidary Groups.  
Provide Neat & Tidy presentation of all handmade original items. (Pottery, art or gem stones) 
    Each item must have a sticker with a number and initial on it. Catalogue or list must 
accompany your artwork. To book your space put name on blackboard or reply 
to info@potters.org.au  Or call 0411 335 193 or blackboard in clubhouse.       In exchange for this 
opportunity we will be offering children’s classes in the Shopping Centre at a later date.   
Please put 3 preferences for roster. 

DATE CLAIMERS:  

1st to 11th December 2017 POP UP Shop Rose City Shopping Centre.  

2nd December 2017. Xmas Party will be held at Andy and Penny King’s house on the 2nd of 

December. Starting from 3pm with BBQ at 5ish. Catering will be provided.  Please RSVP by the 30th of 
November either on the board at the club or phone Penny outside school hours on 0429209632. 

4th November 2017: Next Bi-monthly meeting at the club house, 5:15pm. All welcome 
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